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1 message

Elder Ghigiarelli -MDE- <elder.ghigiarelli@maryland.gov>

Karol Wise <karolswise@gmail.com> Sun, Jul 30, 2017 at 12:41 PM
To: elder.ghigiarelli@maryland.gov

Dear Mr. Ghigiarelli,

| am writing to encourage you to renew the license of Conowingo Dam, which is very near to my home. | know there have
been lots of discouraging comments about the dam and the silt, but that silt and all the rest of the trash which is in the
river comes from New York and Pennsylvania, and employees of the dam fish out all the logs and trash that come to the
dam.

Hydroelectric Energy is the finest and cheapest form of electricity there is, since the river continues to run downhill. Other
forms of electricity are expensive and dangerous and have lots of byproducts which have to be disposed of. I'm proud to
be near the Conowingo Dam and wish my electricity came from there.(I don't understand why it doesn't).

I enjoy the hiking trail and the pleasure of watching the eagles, too. | encourage you to renew Conowingo's license.

Karol S. Wise

175 Rock Springs Rd.

Conowingo, MD 21918
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